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Dear parents and carers,  
  
  
Year 11 Mock Examinations – Monday 14th November to Thursday 24th November  
  
  
Mock GCSE exams will take place for Year 11 students from Monday 14th November to Thursday 24th November. 
Attached you will find an exam timetable.   
  
The mock exam period has been planned to provide an essential opportunity for students to familiarise themselves 
with the format and content of real GCSE papers. It will give students and their teachers a clear indicator of current 
and future academic performance and provide students with an opportunity to learn how to use study leave 
effectively.   
  
Students have been provided with study materials to aid with their revision. It is imperative that pupils put 100% effort 
into both their revision and exam performance. Although students have been granted study leave, this is subject to 
change, and will be reviewed and amended on an individual basis according to student behaviour and conduct 
during the exam period.  
  
The two week period is very different to a normal school day for the Year 11 students so please take a moment to 
carefully read and understand the following information:  
  

• Normal Year 11 lessons will pause from Monday 14th November and students should only attend 
school for their exams.  
• Students without exams on Friday 25th November will resume their usual lesson timetable on this day 
and should attend school as normal.  
• Monday 21st November is a staff inset day and no pupils will be on the school site.   
• Students should arrive at school by 8:15am. For daily finish times please see attached timetable.  
• Students should wear their full school uniform and come fully equipped for their exam with a clear 
bottle of water.   

  
Please support your child in their revision by encouraging them to revise at home and by checking in with them about 
their studies regularly.  
  
If you have any queries regarding the exam arrangements, please email info@allsaintscc.org.uk marked for my 
attention.  
  
Finally, we wish all pupils in Year 11 the very best of luck with their mock examinations.  
  
Kind regards,   
  
  
Ms Archer Clowes  
Assistant Headteacher  
All Saints Catholic College  
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